Jor the children

31 March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we end a turbulent term, I would like to say a huge thank you for all your support over
the term. Even this week our attendance has been 99% every day. The children have really
settled back into the routines of school life, engaged with their learning, and have certainly
made the most of the last three and a half weeks together. Today, all children across school
will be involved in both an Easter Collective Worship as well as an Easter Egg hunt. Thank

you to the PTFA for donating £75 to support this.

I would also like to say a sincere thank you to all the staff at St Andrew’s who have worked
tirelessly for our community and have gone above and beyond in these times. I am very lucky

to lead such a dedicated and child-focused team.

As we break for Easter, please enjoy the next stages of getting back to normal and enjoy the
better weather. On the weekend of 17 and 18" April, we will text any updates regarding
school, if the guidelines have changed, and updates regarding PE days. It is our hope that we
can do more of our regular activities in the summer term and look forward to some of our

traditional events.
We will welcome the children back on the 19* of April.

Have a happy and safe Easter.

Yours sincerely
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MrD W Hodgson
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